
Annual Meeting
April 19, 2015



Welcome!
• Meet our Board of Directors:

Mark Bechard
Grace Bennett
* John Caplis

*Harry Ermides
*Marjorie Geiger

Harry Meislehn
Felton McLoughlin

Marsha Penrose
Anne Savage

• * Terms end



What have we done?



Late Summer & Winter Socials



Meeting Agenda

1. Opening remarks & Welcome
2. Treasurer’s Report
3. Nominations for the Board
4. Introduction to Invasive Species
5. Pond Partner Award
6. The Revitalization of Buckingham Pond

a. Status of funding, timeline,
b. Barton & Loguidice Nadine
c. Next Steps

7. Review 2014 CSLAP water sampling
8. Spring Cleanup April 26th



Treasurer’s
Report

John Caplis





Election of
Board

Members
Felton McLaughlin



Nominations for the Board

John Caplis
Harry Ermides

Marjorie Geiger
Joel Ryba-New





Our current accomplishments
• We built relationships with City departments and

enlisted their support towards developing a Lake
Management Plan,

• We hosted community events including a fall Ice Cream
Social and winter Skating Party,

• We coordinated cleanup and work days,
• We studied the pond’s ecological health, including

sampling the water each summer through the NYSDEC
Citizen’s Statewide Lake Assessment Program,

• We secured two grants enabling a thorough study of
the Pond from the Hudson Valley Greenways and a
significant grant from The Bender Family Foundation.





Laurel Gailor ,Cornell Cooperative Extension

Capital / Mohawk Partnership for Regional
Invasive Species Managemen t (PRISM)

Laurel Gailor,Coordinator





Pond Partner Award
Felton McLaughlin





PRESERVING A JEWEL

The Revitalization of Buckingham Pond

Anne Savage
&

Nadine R. Medina, P.E., CPESC, LEED AP
Sr. Project Engineer

Barton & Loguidice, P.C.





2014 CSLAP SAMPLING
John Caplis



CSLAP Score Cards since 2011



CSLAP Score Cards since 2011



CSLAP Score Cards since 2011





SPRING CLEANUP
Grace Bennett

April 26, 2015
1-3 pm





In summary


